
Giving  Tree  provides  less
fortunate with presents
Dec. 6 begins the two weeks during which community members may
come into Zephyr Cove Elementary School to choose an ornament
off the Giving Tree.

The Giving Tree is an annual event that gives the community a
chance  to  support  one  another.  The  gifts  listed  on  the
ornaments are for children within the community whose parents
are unable to provide them with gifts.
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Each ornament has three parts, each with a gift listed on the
backside. All of the ornaments are numbered and should be
attached to/returned with the gifts purchased.

All gifts are due back to the school by Dec. 16.
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